
URGENT UPDATE 

INDUSTRIAL ACTION 14
th

 OCTOBER 2014 

 
Further to ongoing talks and the update bulletin issued by Brian Strutton – 

National Secretary, Public Services on 26th September 2014, GMB are 

delaying a final decision on the planned local government strike action 

due to take place next Tuesday until Thursday 9th October 2014. 

 

This is to allow the opportunity for last minute talks.. 

 

Further details will be published at the earliest opportunity. 
  

 

   

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

           

         

 

 

Keep in Touch 

 
 Follow us on Facebook  

GMB S85 Sandwell 

Community Branch 

 

 Follow us on Twitter  

@gmbs85 

 

 Call 0121 569 5990/5991 

 

 Visit our website 
www.gmbs85sandwell.org.uk 

 

 Email us 

branch@gmbs85sandwell.org.uk 

 

 Find us on Sandwell MBC 

Intranet 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Join online at www.gmb.org.uk/join 

Oct 2014 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

BRITAIN NEEDS A PAYRISE-  SATURDAY 18 OCTOBER 2014 

 

TUC National demonstration - March and Rally. Contact branch 

office to reserve your seat on regional coach. 

 

White Ribbon Campaign 
BALLOON RELEASE – SATURDAY 25 OCTOBER 2014 

 

Members from the Birmingham & West Midlands women’s 

forum will be in attendance at Port Vale v Leyton Orient match 

on Saturday 25
th

 October 2014, where 104 white balloons will be 

released in memory of every woman killed in the UK in the past 

12 months by domestic violence incidents.    
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